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Monday 30th November 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

EYFS Nativity Play 

As you are aware, the children in EYFS will be performing their Nativity play this week and will be having it 

filmed.  This is because we are unable to have an audience this year due to COVID-19 restrictions.  We 

know that a video will not be the same as seeing the play in person, but we hope that it will go some way 

towards providing you with a lasting memento. 

In addition to the filming, we have been able to arrange for a photographer to come into school to take 

some photographs of your children in their costumes and whilst performing the Nativity play.  All 

photographs will be taken safely and in accordance with COVID-19 protective measures. 

The photographs will then be available for you to purchase via the photographer, should you wish to.  You 

are of course under no obligation to do so, but we wanted to provide you with the opportunity as you will 

not be able to take photographs yourselves this year.  The school also hopes to purchase some of the 

pictures to put on our school web-site.   

In order for the photographs to be taken, the school needs to ask your specific consent under GDPR 

(General Data Protection Regulations).  If you are happy for your child to be photographed, please can you 

sign and return the consent form below, no later than Thursday 3rd December.  Unfortunately, if we do not 

receive your consent, we will be unable to include your child in any of the photographs. 

With kind regards, 

 
Miss T Gobell 

Head Teacher 

………………………………………………………….............……………………………………………………………………………….. 

I do give consent for my child to be photographed whilst performing in the Nativity play:  Yes     /     No 

I do give consent for the School to use a photograph of my child on the School’s website:  Yes     /     No 

 

Signature: ………………………………………………………………….  Date………………………………………….. 

 

Child’s name:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 


